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26 February 2020  
  

Dear Parents / Carers  
  
Further to the recent outbreak of Coronavirus, we wanted to signpost you to the most recent 
NHS/Public Health England advice.  
 
Travellers to the regions/countries below should self-isolate, even if they do not exhibit any 
symptoms, and call NHS 111 to inform of recent travel.   
  

• Wuhan City and Hubei Province  
• Iran *  
• Daegu or Cheongdo (South Korea)*  
• Specified towns in the regions of Lombardy and Veneto, in Northern Italy. *   
  
In the Lombardy Region:   
• Bertonico   
• Casalpusterlengo   
• Castelgerundo   
• Castiglione D'Adda   
• Codogno   
• Fombio   
• Maleo   
• San Fiorano   
• Somaglia   
• Terranova dei Passerini   
  
In the Veneto Region:   
• Vo   
  
*The guidance for Italy, Iran, and Daegu or Cheongdo (Republic of Korea) applies to individuals 
who returned from these specific areas on or after 19 February 2020.  
  
Anyone who has been north of Pisa is asked to stay at home for 14 days, if they develop flu-like 
symptoms.  
  



 

 

                                  

 

A link to the full Public Health England guidance on travellers returning to the UK is given below:  
  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/covid-19-specified-countries-and-areas/covid-19-
specifiedcountries-and-areas-with-implications-for-returning-travellers-or-visitors-arriving-in-the-
uk  
  
If you need advice regarding any of the above information, please ring 111.  
                 
In addition, advice has been issued to educational establishments by Public Health England, which 
includes symptoms of the illness and how to prevent it spreading:  
  
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-
19/guidance-toeducational-settings-about-covid-19  
 
Please be assured that we are following this advice and information posters are displayed around 
school to inform staff of the appropriate action to take and we shall update you further should the 
need arise.  
  
Should you have any further queries relating to the coronavirus please do not hesitate to get in 
contact.    
 
Best wishes  

  
Louise Parrish 
Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 


